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Syrian Resettlement Programme

Significant progress has been made on our participation in the Home Office Syrian 
Resettlement Programme since I last updated full Council. 

Preparation is key to ensuring that these individuals are best able to integrate into 
the life of the City. Recently an invitation to tender was issued for the provision of a 
comprehensive Support and Integration Service.  This will ensure the successful 
resettlement of 60 Syrian refugees in Cardiff and the Vale of Glamorgan. 

The Home Office will provide financial support to the Council to meet the needs of 
those assisted by this programme.

The contract will be awarded in mid-April with refugees likely to arrive in the region in 
May. We are continuing to work with the Vale of Glamorgan and the Regional 
Leadership Group of which I am the Chair continues to provide strategic direction as 
we move forward. During the interim period while the contract is being commissioned 
the Operational Group will continue to prepare and plan and I am grateful to the Vale 
of Glamorgan for establishing and hosting the role of Regional Resettlement Co-
ordinator. 






